From:

To: aircraftnoiseconsultation
Subject: Airplane noise
Date: 28 February 2022 22:05:09

This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open

attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

I would like to object to the upcoming changes in Dublin airport with plans to increase
night time flights. This causes serious noise pollution and wakes myself, my husband, and
2 young children regularly as it is.

Thank you

Michelle Burnett
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